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Welcome 
From the Mayor
Welcome to the first of what we expect to be a 
continuing series of newsletters to provide not only 
information of interest but also a platform to engage 
and enhance the lives of all current and former 
residents.  

Whether you are a lifelong resident, relative newcomer 
or someone who has moved away but still holds special 
connection to our town, we want to encourage you to 
become an active participant in the life of the 
community by sharing your ideas with the newsletter, 
attending town meetings, and contributing your time 
and energy to making our town a place you can be 
proud to call home. 
Having lived in the East Bend community for over forty 
years, I might still be thought of as a transplant from 
Winston-Salem, but my roots in the community go deep. 
My ancestors (Hicks, Douglas, Hunter, and Thompson) 
hail from this area, and I still recall the stories they told 
about growing up here, and the pride and joy they still 
retained in their memories. 
The love of place is what we would like to see everyone 
possess, embrace, enjoy, and share. We can best do this 
by working together to make it happen for all. Plan to 
be a part not apart. This is your community. 

- Archie Hicks
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Hours of Operation 

Monday - Friday 
 8:00-12:00 and 1:00 - 5:00 

Trash Dates 

Reminder: please put your 
trash out no earlier than 
Sunday night. Please remove 
cans by Monday afternoon. 

- Every Monday for the month 
of January, February and 
March 

Recycling Dates 

February 5 

February 19 

March 4 

March 18 

April 1 
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Town Board 
Meeting Dates 

February 8 at 7:00 pm 

March 14 at 7:00 pm 

Town 
Commissioners 

Archie Hicks - Mayor 

Kyle Matthews - Mayor Pro-Tem  
- Police 

Larry Adams - Administration 

George Burns - Water/Sewers 

Wanda Johnson - Streets 

Mae Luffman - Building/
Grounds/Sanitation 

Town News 
Announcements
- We are excited to announce the upcoming arrival of our 

new Town of East Bend Website. This will be used as a 
means of communication within our community. Be on 
the lookout for more information.

Ordinance Reminders
- No fire arms to be discharged in city limits

- Trash cans should be put out on Sunday afternoon and 
brought in on Monday Evening

- Permits are required for any building project

- Most signs require a permit - inquire at Town Hall for 
details

- Grass clippings and leaves should not be blown into the 
street. (This includes pushing snow into the street)

** Violations of these ordinances may incur a fine**

Town Police
- Going out of town? Residents can now stop by the Town 

Hall and fill out a “Resident Check Request Form” to 
request the East Bend Police Department to conduct 
periodic checks of your home while you are away on 
vacation or other absences. If you have any questions you 
can e-mail  eastbendpolice@yadtel.net

- ** NOTE: This service only provided to residents within 
town limits**
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